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Policy Regarding Drivers for
Spinal Injection Patients

Dear Patient:

It is our policy with all patients who have any type of spinal injection procedure that they
have a driver take them home after the procedure. Although risks of the procedures
(described in detail on the other paper work and by your physician) are small, possible side
effects may hamper your ability to drive after you have left our office. Therefore it is in the
best interest of your safety that we have this policy. It is not meant to be an inconvenience,
only to see that you arrive safely at home after your procedure. By signing the consent form

for the procedure you are thereby agreeing to this policy as well.

Patient Signature:

Witness Signature:

Date:




